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Student card application in 2023
  
Dear Student,

 

I would like to inform you that the last date when we forward the student card applications to the
Educational Authority this year is the 20th December 2023.

 

The process of the student card application will be continued 2nd January 2024.

 

Please note the above mentioned information when you apply for a temporary/permanent student
card in the near future.

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

 

CRO

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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